
LONGMEADOW CULTURAL COUNCIL 

 

Thursday, November 15, 2018 

 

5:00 P.M. in Storrs Library. 

 

In attendance were Peg, Tassie, Bill, Thea and Evie. Peter and Trudi were absent. 

 

Secretary report of June 20, 2018 was accepted. 

 

Treasurers report gave the FY 2019 allocation from the state and the Town of Longmeadow. 

 

The Panel Books from MCC were examined and voted on. We received 23 applications for 

grants with a total of $16,068.00 being requested. The total money we have to distribute for FY 

2019 is $5,756.00. After reviewing and discussing all 23 applications, we were able to not 

approve $5,875.00 in requests. Having not finished the decision making, we will finalize at our 

next meeting. 

 

Peg thanked Bill for the publicity articles sent to all local newspapers. 

 

Next meeting is at Storrs Library on Thursday, November 29 at 5:00 P.M. 
 


